
Report- Orientation B.Tech 1st year 

On the 10th of February 2022, an orientation session was held in the Auditorium of 

Maharaja Surajmal Institute of Technology. The institute has dedicated one hour to 

the many components that will form part of the student's lifestyle for the rest of 

their stay at the school in order to give each of them time to settle in and adjust to 

their (new) life. The main goals of the institute's orientation were to familiarize 

students with the institute's policies and procedures, assist students in adjusting to 

their new lives at the institute, introduce students to Senior Officials and faculty 

members, and familiarize students with the institute's facilities and amenities.  

As a result, the Student Experience will be enhanced, allowing students from all 

cultural and social backgrounds to participate and build excellence in learning and 

teaching. 

 

The students were addressed by Col (Dr.) Ranjit Singh, Director of Maharaja 

Surajmal Institute of Technology. The Director greeted the students warmly and 

described the institute's policies. 

 

It was broadened to include a one-hour interactive session with students. 

The event came to a close with a vote of gratitude.  

 

 

Prof. Man Singh Beniwal 

HOD, Applied Sciences (First Shift) 


